
Niners Board Meeting
October 7, 2022

Attending

Mary Fieweger, Cathy Loffink, Marsha Wadsworth, Sandy Esterson,
Joanne Sawyer, Joyce Bowden, Bonnie Bohm, Beth Martin,
Karla Colby

Call to Order 10:00am Mary Fieweger

Motion to approve minutes by Marsha Wadsworth, seconded byJoyce
Bowden

Treasurer Report                                                Marsha Wadsworth

Marsha handed out the treasurer’s report showing money in and
money out from September 1 to September 30.  The opening balance
in September was 6033.81  and a closing balance of 14,477.29

Championship Tournament Awards Review        Cathy Loffink

Trophy plaques may be displayed on a shelf in the Marketplace Cafe
sometime in the future.



End of Year Banquet Review                                  Joanna Sawyer

Joanna shared her reasons for perhaps not continuing with a Niners
specific program night in the future.  A different plan is being
considered with no specific details decided as of now. The banquet is
also being relooked.

Greens Committee                                                   Joyce Bowden

Joyce shared several points of interest from the Greens Meeting.
Limbs of several trees will come down naturally over time, avoiding
the high cost of removal.  Seed prices have gone up and there is a
problem with billbugs on the course.The Marketplace Cafe will be
closed on Mondays and Tuesdays . Security issues are being
addressed in the Pro Shop. There are security cameras in the Shop
as well as the Cafe. There are plans to update the alarm system in
these areas.  At this time, employees have not expressed personal
safety concerns.

Golf Genius                                                   Karla Colby/Beth Martin

Karla and Beth reported about the possibility of the membership being
able to sign up and play with their own teams, perhaps once a month.
The adjustments on Golf Genius would not be difficult. There are
issues involved still needed to be worked out.

Employee Scholarship                                      Mary Fieweger

Twenty-five applications were sent to employees. Seven were
received back. If the applicants are qualified to receive a scholarship,
it will be split among the seven applicants.



Pink Ball Review                                         Mary Fieweger

Mary reports that the Pink Ball went very well. Any glitches have been
discussed at the Pink Ball Committee meeting. Marsha Wadsworth
was thanked for her work.

Mary mentioned that we have made around 1500 dollars from gift
wrap in the past.  Possibilities, such as the sound system, were
mentioned as a possible use for this money.

Rules                                                                        Bonnie Bohm

Bonnie reports that our rule book has a few errors which she will
address. A rule about turning off cell phones, except for medical calls,
during play will be addressed.

Committee Sign-Up Book                                       Mary Fieweger

Mary discussed the need for more committee members.

Meeting Adjourned                                                 Mary Fieweger
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